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UHDC minutes from 17 May 2017 meeting

Meeting commenced at 5:05 pm in lower town hall. Members present were Faye McCloskey, Travis
Baker, Marian Baker, Melissa Haskell and Jane Keegan, and Mike Cove.

Minutes:

Minutes from the March 15 and April 26 UHDC meetings were read by Melissa and voted on. Minutes
for the March meeting were approved by 3-0. 2 abstentions due to absence. Minutes for the April
meeting were approved by 4-0. 1 abstention due to absence.

0ld business:

Chief Kessler came to discuss the signage for the new Fire Station. A motion was made to approve the
drawings for the signage and relocated memorial as presented by Jane, seconded by Travis and
approved by unanimous vote.

Honey Farms new signage application was discussed. The committee did not reach a decision on the
application and drafted a letter to send to Honey Farms representative Vern Johnson and KG Sign and

Graphics Company to request that they attend the June UHDC meeting to further discuss the signage
application.

New Business:

Responses to the survey and questionnaire for extending the historic district were discussed. Since few
responses have been received, Jane suggested reaching out to the property owners in the proposed
extension to discuss the questionnaire with them and obtain additional feedback.

No correspondence or other business came before the commission.

Next meeting scheduled for the 3rd Wednesday of June—21 June 2017 at 5:00pm in Lower Town Halt.
Motion made by Melissa to adjourn, seconded by Marion and a unanimous vote taken to adjourn
meeting at 5:55pm.
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